Mr Nigel Jupp

Cabinet Member for Education and Skills

03302 223817 (Direct) Nigel.jupp@westsussex.gov.uk

www.westsussex.gov.uk

West Wing County Hall Chichester West Sussex PO19 1RQ



David Barling 26 November 2019 Chairman of the Children & Young People's Services Select Committee

Dear David,

Thank you for your letter of 14 November confirming the views and discussions held at Select Committee regarding the proposed changes to the Post 16 service. Officers across the Directorates of Children's Services and Education and Skills are looking at options that may reduce any impact on the service but help the service transition the way it works into the future. Once revised proposals are put together, cabinet will be exploring the proposals in more detail prior to a final decision being made.

I take the comments made by Select seriously and for your information I have recently spent an afternoon with the team based at Worthing and met a number of the vulnerable young people being supported through our service.

Yours sincerely

Cabinet Member for Education and Skills